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 According the Grant agreement of the financing call 2014-EU-TM-0043-S, Rail Freight Corridor 
North Sea – Med (RFC NSM), implemented and operates a website in order to inform all 
stakeholders of relevant information regarding RFC NSM.  
 
This website contains: 
- All documents regulation (EU) 913/2010 requires to publish such as Corridor Information 

Documents (CID), schedule of works, catalog op Pre-Arranged Paths, results of the customer 
satisfaction survey and the performance report; 

- All other information if interest to (potential) customers and other stakeholders such as the 
general terms and conditions, the presentation and minutes of advisory group meetings, and 
news concerning the corridor; 

- The dissemination and promotional activities towards customers and other stakeholders. 
 
The above information that is provided on the website has been constantly updated with 
new information and news items.  

 
A major step of enhancement  will be taken at the beginning of 2018 with the implementation of a 
new software version on the site. This will help to better organize the site and perform on an easier 
way visual and content wise improvements. The preparation of this migration (from drupal 7 to 
drupal 8)  took place in the second half of 2017.   
 
The corridor website can be consulted by following link: http://www.rfc-northsea-med.eu/en  
 
Screenshot of the website: 
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This project is co-financed by the European Union’s CEF programme. 
 
 

The sole responsibility of this publication lies with the author. The European Union 
is not responsible for any use that may be made of the information contained 

therein. 


